If you have requested direct deposit for your pay, the website for viewing your paycheck is paychecks.intuit.com.  You must access this website through something other than Internet Explorer because it does not support the website.  Google Chrome is a good option.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Once you access the website you will be asked a couple of questions to set up your account and then you can view your paychecks.

Please see the attached document for full instructions. 

If you have any problems, don’t hesitate to contact us.



